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Weekly News – Friday 12th July 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Thank you very much to all those parents who came to the 
MicroSociety trading session on Thursday. As you could see, the 
children were very excited to welcome you to their societies. It 
was lovely to see you all joining in their skittle games, having a 
massage or a tattoo and buying their interesting products. The 
children will now be calculating their earnings and working out 
their profits (or losses!). Thank you also to those of you who 
bought our delicious healthy muffins. Each class will be 
choosing their own charity to which they would like to send 
their money. 

Cedar and Lime classes should be practising their clarinet 
pieces for our concert on WEDNESDAY 17th July. Please ensure 
that all instruments are returned to school on that day, as we 
need to return them to Kingston Music Trust. 

Every child should bring in a named sturdy plastic bag on 
Monday, which they should keep in their lockers. This will allow 
us to start sorting out artwork and sending books and things 
home. 

The KS2 Talent Show has been cancelled, however as we are 
aware that some children have already been practising, we will 
run our own Y5 talent show on Tuesday. If your child wishes to 
enter, please help them to remember to bring in any costumes, 
props or music they might require. Thanks. 

Thank you. 

Year 5 Team               

   

Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year 
group pages of the school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please have a look and have a go! 

 

Date Reminders 

Clarinet & Recorder Concert 
Wednesday 17th July at 
2:30pm 
Early finish 
Friday 19th July at 1:30pm 
 

 

Announcements 

Library books were due back 
in school on Friday 5th July, 
but please do have a hunt 
around the house for any 
books from school, that may 
have made it home to you 
over the year.  

Thank you. 

There are still some books 
outstanding. Your child 
will have been informed if 
they have a book out on 
loan. 

 

https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5
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Spelling 

Next week, please learn the silent letter words. The children will be tested on the Y5/Y6 words on 
the spelling list. 

 

AS THIS IS THE LAST NEWSLETTER OF THE YEAR, WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU ALL A VERY HAPPY 
SUMMER HOLIDAY. WE HOPE THE SUN SHINES AND YOU HAVE FUN WITH YOUR FAMILIES! WE WOULD 

ALSO LIKE TO WISH ALL THE YEAR 5s THE VERY BEST OF LUCK IN YEAR 6! WE KNOW YOU WILL ALL 
ENJOY IT. 
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